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Kennebunkport Fire Department

POLICY 2
NON- ISSUED PROTECTIVE HEAD GEAR
Jan 1992

The use of non-issued protective head gear on the fire and training grounds under the control of
the Kennebunkport Fire Department will be tolerated as long as:

1. The protective head gear is listed by NFPA.
2. Thereis:

a.) a NFPA 611 listed face shield
b.) an SCBA mask being worn.
c.) ANSI-listed eye goggles on the wearer's person when the head gear is being worn.

No protective head gear with unlisted ANSI or unlisted NFPA eye protection attached to any
protective head gear will be permitted on the training or fire grounds or allowed to be stored in any
fire station or fire apparatus in Kennebunkport.

Any person found using or storing non-issued protective head gear not in conformance with the
above policy will receive a written warning by direction of the company fire chief from the Fire
Administrator, which will allow 5 days for the individual to remove the non-issued protective head
gear from the place of storage or take the necessary actions to bring the non-issued protective
head gear into compliance with this policy.

If a second warning is issued the individual may face 6 months of suspension from all Fire
Department related activities if such action is deemed necessary by a review board of the
Kennebunkport fire chiefs.



